## Bernie Zavala

During the October 2023 conference call between Ecology and the residents of the city of Edmonds, I suggested that it would be useful for interested EMEA/ Edmonds residents to have a field visit to the Lower Yard on the Unocal property. This site visit will help the public gain a better understanding of the interim action cleanup that is currently taking place. The request would be for Unocal (or their contractor) to give the public an overview of the current interim remedy and talk about past history of the cleanup. It would also be useful to point out what will take place for the future final action for this cleanup. I believe Kristen Forkeutis, Ecology said she would look into this possibility for a site visit. On the December 2023 hybrid meeting in Edmonds, Kristen said Ecology is not interested and that Chevron would contact me.

I have not been contacted by Chevron regarding this request. Do you know when Chevron will contact me?

I have seen and reviewed the 33 Questions and Answers that was sent out via your website regarding the Unocal Edmonds Bulk Fuel Terminal 0178-Questions and Answers sheet January 2024. I will verbally respond to those answers during the call on Tuesday, February 13, 2024 during the online update meeting at 6:30 pm.